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Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2001 8:18 AM
To: AFRL/PR (East) DL-Gov; AFRL/PR (East) DL-Contr
Subject: Summer Hire Program

Good Morning:

We have been given a heads by Civilian Personnel on the Summer Employment Program for the upcoming summer months.
The announcement will be posted on the web from 1 March through 15 April 2001. If you are planning on hiring an
engineering aid or clerical support for the summer and you know someone who is looking for a job please refer them to the
web site: https://www.wpafb.af.mil/personnel/civilian/employment/vacancies.html during the announcement dates sited
above. Students qualifying for the Summer Employment Program must be 18 years of age, or if 16 years old, must have a
high school diploma or equivalent or have completed a formal vocational training program.

Also, we anticipate hiring some high school students that will participate in the upcoming Science Fair in March. Please be
thinking about how many Science Fair students you would like working in your division.

A formal letter will be forthcoming asking for the WL 26 and PD's for summer help. If you have additional questions, please
give me a call. Thank you for your attention.

Virginia Reynolds
Management Analyst

Telephone: 904-7096 / DSN: 674-7096
Email: virginia.reynolds @ wpafb.af.mil
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